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Roberta DiMezza

From: Tm Glnn <tgtomg85@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 6:32 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: support for HB 5502

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

hello folks 
 
as  an  associate of the Sisters of Mercy 
I ask  for you 
to consider fairness for all our brothers ans sisters. 
 
Thank you 
Thomas Glennon 
65 Ferry Road 
Bristol, RI,  02809 
tel   3125040977 


